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At recent meetings, particularly at the thirteenth session, the
Duncil has given serlous thought to the need for and the effective-
ýss of the operations of its functional commissions and sub-com-
issicns. As a resuit, certain of these bodies have been eliminated
id the number of meetings reduced. A proportion of the work
^eviously done by the functional commissions has been passed to
Le Council itself, the United Nations Secretariat and the Specialized
gencies. This action has been taken with the aim of increasing
ficiency and reducing expense.

The Council at the thirteenth session gave the question of its
vn organization much attention. An adt hoc committee, set up to
udy this matter and report to the Council, recommended that
istead of two annual sessions the Council should hold three, each
ý which would consider questions of a related nature. The first
'ould begin early in February and discuss social and humanitarian
lestions; the second would meet early in April to discuss economie

4-cra.+1 f«hihu1c ii would bevin as late ini the year as


